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Green & Growin’ 21 Education Goes 
Virtual
Allison Westbrook

The three-day event hosted by the North Carolina Nursery & Landscape Association (NCNLA) kicks off Monday, 

January 11 with a new forum featuring top green industry businesses. The Tuesday, January 12, and Wednesday, 

January 13, general education sessions offer topics for growers, buyers, managers, landscapers and more.

“Developing an online education platform to complement Green & Growin’ was a long-term goal to meet the needs 

of our members,” said Hugh Crump, NCNLA President. “We were motivated to accelerate our plans after the 

current health environment limited many in-person education events.”

Continuing education credits (CEUs) toward state and national accreditations, and licensure will be available across 

seven disciplines, including landscape, irrigation and pesticide. Attendees also have the option of viewing additional 

sessions in the online library. Sessions will be available to registered participants for three months after the event.

To learn more and to register, visit greenandgrowin.com. GT   


